
Restaurant weekRestaurant week
BenefitingBenefiting

River to Coast Children’s Services

Please Join Us at

Betty Spaghetti
(in the R3 Hotel)

16390 4th St.
Guerneville

May 4th and 5th
5:30 PM to 9:00 PM

10% 
of all proceeds made 
on May 4th and 5th 

will benefit 
River to Coast 

Children’s Services

Resources,  Referrals, and Support / Recursos,  Referencias, y Apoyo

Celebrating 40 years!
www.rccservices.org


